
Tolt 16-inch natural gas PROJECT UPDATE



Tolt 16-inch natural gas line work  
rescheduled for 2018

PSE’s work to continue construction of a new, 16-inch natural gas 
pipeline along the Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) Tolt pipeline corridor 
has been rescheduled. Construction was originally planned to begin 
this summer and is now expected to take place in summer 2018.

Thank you for your patience. We will continue to communicate plans 
about the project to the community as they develop, and will notify 
customers near the project area when construction will occur.

For more information visit pse.com/toltnatgas or contact:

Patima Dejarath
Project Manager
1-888-404-8773
majorprojects@pse.com
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Phase 1A: 2015 (Complete) 

New 16-inch natural
gas line 

Phase 1B: 2018

Phase 2: 2022-2025 

New 16-inch natural
gas line 

New 16-inch natural
gas line 

8-inch natural 
gas line

Existing Infrastructure 
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